



Penn State Blacklight ministry continues to be a wonderful time to get 
into gospel converstation of Friday nights. (Picture below)
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Proverbs 15:3  The eyes of the LORD are

In every place keeping watch on the evil 


and the good.

Zoran and I on the last night of 2023 at 
Zana’s house.  It is hard to believe my 
youngest son is now in 10th grade and will 
soon be getting his driver’s license. 

Using a new type of tool that Chip Wolfe 
brought with him from Texas when he 
joined the Central PA branch this fall.  
Chip and his wife,Kim, have been a 
blessing to the branch and are a 
wonderful addition to the ministry at 
Penn State University each week. 

  www.oacusa.org



Thank You

Support can be mailed to PO Box D, Nazareth, PA 
18064.  Please make checks out to Open Air 
Campaigners with a note included saying it’s for Zane & 
Laurie Dempsie or by visiting oacgive.org   All 
donations are tax deductible. 

To all of you who have supported the 
ministry throughout the last several years and to those of you who 
have been supporters since the beginning, I would not be able to 
do the ministry that is occurring or start new ministry without your 
prayers and support.  I cannot express in words how much you all 
have meant to me and my family over the many years of ministry 
that God has allowed us to do.  I want you to know you are in my 
prayers, and I value all that God has allowed me to do because of 
your prayers and support. 

The two pictures above are 
of ministry at Lock Haven 
University.  We were regularly 
going to Lock Haven about 6 
years ago and then the 
campus changed its polices, 
and we were unable to get on 
campus.  Last fall, since Chip 
and Kim live near Lock 
Haven, I decided to contact 
the University again. There 
was a new policy and we are 
now back at Lock Haven 
every other week.  Praise 
God!

The picture above is at 
Penn State this past 
fall semester.  I had a 
great conversation with 
this young man about 
the gospel.  To the 
right is Ed Neiman and 
I talking to a young 
woman at Indiana 
University of 
Pennsylvania using the 
test your I.Q. banner. 

The suburban has died.  One generous supporter has started a 
vehicle fund. By donating to this fund you can help the branch 
purchase a new vehicle to transport the team to do ministry. 
Donations can be made at the website or by check designated 
Dempsie Vehicle fund. Thanks for your support! 
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